Mackenzie Community Arts Council
86 Centennial Dr. Mackenze, BC

Dear Mayor and Council of the District of Mackenzie,

Mackenzie Community Arts Council is preparing a grant proposal to the Government of Canada
for Building Communities Through Arts and Heritage and we require a letter of support in
regards to the 2024 edition of Rockin the Ridgeline Festival.

Mackenzie Community Arts Council would like to partner once again with the Municipality
to run this event and to extend the Festival to include a temporary Mural installation
throughout the grounds, as well as a series of mini-concerts at the Bikepark, in conjunction
with the Thursday Community Market for the month of July lead-up. This Project will
establish Rockin the Ridgeline as an annual tradition to celebrate Northern Art, Music and
Attitude for years to come.

Mackenzie Community Arts Council recognizes the importance of a vibrant arts community for
the wellbeing of any community and we appreciate your support and assistance with this.

Here is a sample of what they are requiring:

THAT, the District of Mackenzie supports the application to Building
Communities Through Arts and Heritage from the Mackenzie
Community Arts Council for Rockin the Ridgeline 2024.

Thank you,

-Michelle Bobrel
President/Executive Director
Mackenzie Community Arts Council



